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Ref no. 14/81 
 
 

Review of prices for the Water Administration 

Ministerial Corporation – DPI Water (formerly the 

NSW Office of Water) from 1 July 2016 

Public hearings 

The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) is 

conducting a review of the maximum prices that DPI Water can 

charge for the monopoly water management services it delivers 

on behalf of the Water Administration Ministerial Corporation 

(WAMC). In this review, IPART will set prices to apply from 

1 July 2016. 

IPART has released an Issues Paper and has received a 

pricing proposal from DPI Water and submissions from 

stakeholders.  

IPART is conducting three public hearings to provide an 

opportunity for stakeholder comment: 

 -  Monday, 16 November 2015 – Tamworth, Quality Hotel 

Powerhouse 

 -  Monday, 23 November 2015 – Sydney, SMC Conference 

and Function Centre 

 -  Monday, 30 November 2015 – Griffith, Griffith 

Ex-Servicemen’s Club   

Registration opens at 9:00 am, the hearings start at 9:30 am. 

The Sydney public hearing will also be webcast. 

The agenda for the hearings, copies of DPI Water’s pricing 

proposal and stakeholder submissions and webcast registration 

information are available from IPART’s website: 

www.ipart.nsw.gov.au 

If you wish to attend, please contact Maria Tortura 

on (02) 9290 8478 or maria_tortura@ipart.nsw.gov.au 

Any further inquiries should be directed to John Madden on  

(02) 9113 7780. 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 

Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 

PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240 
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